
 

 

11-3-2021 UPDATE from the Library Director 

 

 

Since our last update, COVID-19 cases in Washtenaw County have risen and fallen with no real 
consistency, but the county remains at a HIGH level of community transmission.  Therefore, 
masks are still required for anyone aged two (2) and older to enter the library building. 
 
Local, state, and federal guidelines recommend vaccination and masking to contain the spread 
of COVID-19 and prevent further outbreaks.  See WHEN TO WEAR A FACE MASK from 
MDHHS. 
 
The Saline District Library Board has adopted a COVID Prevention Policy intended to protect 
the health and safety of its employees and visitors to the Library.  This policy details the 
guidelines established for masking requirements inside the building that are based on stated 
recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control. 

 During periods of substantial or high COVID-19 transmission rates in Washtenaw 
County, face masks are required for anyone aged two (2) and older to enter the library 
building. 

 During periods of low or moderate COVID-19 transmission rates in Washtenaw County, 
face masks are recommended. 

Washtenaw County is currently at the High level of community transmission.  Therefore, 
all staff and visitors are required to wear face masks at the Library.   
Compliance with this policy will allow us to maintain services and help keep everyone safe.  We 
appreciate your understanding and assistance.  
  
As always, we look forward to seeing you at the Library! 
 
 
Mary Ellen Mulcrone 
Library Director 

 

 

https://www.michigan.gov/documents/coronavirus/MDHHS_Face_Mask_Recommendations_5.20.21_725941_7.pdf
file://///hyper-saline/staff/SDL%20Policy%20Manual/Old%20policies%20&%20Policy%20drafts/Policy%20521%20-%20COVID%20Prevention%20policy.pdf

